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I am writing in support of the clean vehicle standards. I support the adoption of these standards for several reasons.
First, transportation is the largest contributor to greenhouse gases in Illinois, and these standards will significantly
reduce these climate change emissions. Second, these standards will improve the air we breathe and improve
health, such as reducing asthma. An example close to home is my partner who is prone to asthma, who
avoids outdoor restaurants near streets with vehicle exhaust fumes and whose asthma can be aggravated by the
fumes created by stalled traffic.

Thank you for your attention to my comments.
James Gibbs
Evanston, Illinois
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